
 

Our interdisciplinary research team from the University of Iowa, Boystown National Research Hospital, 
University of North Carolina, and Idaho State University are inviting TODHH and SLPs to participate in a 
short survey about how they use audiology info in their work with families. We want to develop 
customized resources that make audiological information easy to understand and share! 
 
Follow this link to complete our online survey. It will take about 15 minutes. Feel free to share this flyer 
with any colleagues who serve children who are Deaf and hard of hearing. 
 
SII Survey Consent (google.com) 
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